
City of Hartford 

Memo 
To: Mayor Hall 

From: Sanya Vitale 

cc: City Council 

Date: 06/13/23 

Re: Economic Incentives for Development 

The Council may want to discuss and consider offering reduced or no cost tap and connection 
fees to new businesses seeking to build in or move to the City of Hartford. 

 


